
 

Call for Applicants: ABILA Media Officer 

 

The American Branch is looking for a committed member to serve in the position of ABILA 

Media Officer. 

Position Summary: The Media Officer will be responsible for developing and 

implementing the overall content strategy of the American Branch social media presence, 

which will include soliciting, writing, and editing content for our website, blogging on 

current events and ABILA activities, managing social media posts, and handling email 

communication. 

Qualifications: The ideal candidate will have a legal background (either a J.D. degree or 

working toward a J.D. or other law degree) with a strong interest in international law and 

practice. He or she must have a passion for, and strong understanding of, the mission of 

ABILA, excellent written and verbal communication skills, critical thinking and problem-

solving skills, the ability to multi-task, and excellent knowledge of Facebook, Twitter, 

LinkedIn, Instagram, and other social media best practices. He or she must also 

demonstrate a high level of professionalism. 

ABILA will base compensation on the candidate’s experience. 

The American Branch of the International Law Association will consider proposals from 

applicants without regard to race, color, religion, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender 

identity or expression, national origin, genetic information, disability, or protected veteran 

status. Interested applicants should send their CV and cover letter to Prof. Leila Sadat, 

President, American Branch, International Law Association (sadat@wustl.edu) with a 

copy to Ms. Madaline George, Program Officer (madalinegeorge@wustl.edu).  
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